
Mr. Robert w. Scott 
Title and Reg1atrat1on Division 
Office of SecretarJ of State 
317 Eaat North Street 
Laneing, Michigan 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

November 4, 1958 

After addressing eeveral requests to the Eaet Ae1at1c Company 
in Saigon, Vietnam Where I purchased rq Volkswagen laat 
February and took del1veey in March, I have today received t'ttom 
that CompatlJ what appears to be the original Bill of Sale tor 
rrrt car . 

l believe you are holding the rest of my papers in your Office 
pending receipt or this document, so that you may issue a 
proper certificate ot title for this automobile . 

· WRF: j b 
Encl . 1 

Sincere lJ Joura, 

Wesley R. Fishel 
Professor 


